
PUBLIC NOTICE

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) – Input on Community Development Needs

The City of Beloit is in the process of preparing its 2013 Annual Action Plan for submittal to the Department

of Housing and Urban Development. This plan allows the City to maintain its eligibility for Community

Development Block Grant funding. A public hearing will be held to give citizens and other interested parties

an opportunity to give input on community development, housing and homeless needs in the city. The public

hearing will be held on Monday, July 16 2011, at 7:00 PM during the City Council meeting in the Forum at

City Hall 100 State Street or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard.

The public is invited to attend this hearing.

We are interested in your opinion.

For further information contact Teri Downing in the Neighborhood Planning Division, (608)364-6705 or by

email at downingt@ci.beloit.wi.us.
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